

## **Institute Laboratory Substitution Petition**

- Use this petition if you are an undergraduate wishing to make a substitution to fulfill the laboratory requirement.
- Complete the form, including required signatures.
- Submit your petition to the CoC by email at curricula@mit.edu.
- Note: The CoC denies most petitions to substitute individual project work for the Institute Lab requirement. Only when the faculty project advisor designates that the individual project is of outstanding quality, and the advisor details continued close involvement with the student's work, will the petition be favorably considered.

MIT ID:		Full name:		
MIT email:		Address:		
Major:	Graduation (month and year):			
Subject number or project title:			Lab units requested (e.g., 6, 12):	
Provide a ration (Review a full desc		cution oratory requirement in the	MIT Bulletin.)	
Signatures				
Academic advisor:	Name	Signature		Date
Project advisor: (if applicable)	Name	Signature		Date
Student:	Name	Signature		Date
Office use only. Do n	ot write below this	line.		
Admin:			□ Approved	□ Denied
CoC approval:		Date:		